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You can also submit audio stories in our phone booth at the 
SAAM Resource Fair on the UA Mall

Monday, April 17th, 2023 from 10am to 3pm.

For Sexual Assault Awareness Month in April, 

we are collecting survivor stories and artwork. 

Survivor 
reflections & expressions

Though healing is an individual experience, connection can be found through
survivors' stories. Many survivors of sexual violence feel that expressing

themselves can help them through the healing process. With words, drawings,
paintings, and other mediums, survivors can reclaim their voices. Your self-

expression can be an outlet for any emotions you are experiencing.

Find submissions online starting 
Friday, April 28th, 2023.

Final submissions due by 8am on
Monday, April 24th, 2023.

Follow the QR Code to share your stories &
artwork with us.

Submissions will be reviewed by Survivor Advocacy.


